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Your submission for this review:

RE the Central Coast water pricing review Weve paid for stormwater as part of our rates / water account for the eight years
weve owned our property (J ll. Davistown), yet we still dont have a stormwater service! Weve called council to
attend on many occasions to witness the water laying around after rain. Council has claimed on every occasion its too flat for
rain to get away, therefore council will not even dig a culvert-style drainage system let alone provide curb and gutter. This is
rubbish, as natural fall beside the road sees gradual water flow in one direction. Would we be prepared to pay an increased fee
for a service we dont receive? Absolutely not. Should residents of the previous Gosford City Council pay more than residents
of the previous Wyong Shire Council? Absolutely not. The recent increase in rates saw this exact scenario with suburbs once
covered by the previous Gosford City Council having to pay more than those suburbs covered by the previous Wyong Shire
Council all to bail-out a bunch of incompetent | il who couldnt manage their own lunch money, let alone handle the
significant finances for which they were responsible. If the areas once covered by the Gosford and Wyong councils are going to
continue to be treated with such inequality, then they really should become separate councils once again. More than happy to
discuss any of this with you or any of your colleagues in further detail at your convenience. Please feel free to contact me via
email or on the phone number below. Thanks for your time.





